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David Low Way Retaining Wall Replacement, 

Sunrise Beach
 

Project Summary 

Council contractors will soon commence work 

on replacing the existing retaining wall along 

David Low Way in Sunrise Beach. 

Situated adjacent to 56 David Low Way and 

about 200 metres south of the Orealla Crescent 

Bridge, the aging timber retaining wall has 

reached the end of its service life and will be 

upgraded to a durable concrete structure. 

Designed for low maintenance and long life, the 

new wall will support the construction of a 3-

metre shared pathway, enhancing safety and 

accessibility for cyclists and pedestrians. 

Scope of Works 

The scope of works includes: 

• Excavation 

• Installation of piles 

• Concrete works 

• Landscaping and tree removal 

• Replacement of the southern retaining wall 

• Associated road and footpath reconstruction 

Timing 

Construction is scheduled to commence in 

early March 2025 and take approximately 

three (3) months to complete, subject to 

weather and construction conditions. 

Work Hours 

Construction will take place from Monday to 

Saturday, between 7am and 6pm. 

 

Residents will be notified in advance of any 

night works or direct property impacts. 

Traffic Impacts 

Temporary traffic delays may occur due to site 

constraints, but both traffic lanes along David 

Low Way and pedestrian access will be 

maintained throughout the works. 

Emergency services will be notified in advance 

and kept informed of any traffic changes. 

Noise Impacts 

While every effort will be made to minimise 

disruptions, construction noise will be present 

during the project. Noise and vibration 

monitoring will be conducted to help mitigate 

impacts. 

Tingira Park Closure 

Due to limited space, Tingira Park will serve as 

a fenced site compound for the works duration. 

Funding 

This project is proudly funded by the 

Queensland Government’s Local Roads and 

Community Infrastructure (LRCI) Program, in 

partnership with Noosa Council. 
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